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PER CURIAM 

 

 J.T. Skinner, Esq., of Batesville, First Congressional District, is reappointed to a 

term on the Supreme Court Committee on the Unauthorized Practice of Law to expire on 

May 31, 2021.  Bishop Gary Mueller is reappointed to a term on the Supreme Court 

Committee on the Unauthorized Practice of Law to expire on May 31, 2022.  The court 

thanks Mr. Skinner and Bishop Mueller for their continued service on this important 

committee. 


